
Farewell Mr Wilson

Before half term we held a
whole school assembly to
say farewell and thank you
to Mr Wilson, our Site
Manager, who has worked
at the school for over 40
years.

The children shared letters
and stories they had
written for Mr Wilson. Our
Community Governor, Mr
Jeavons was also present to
read out a letter from the
Chair of the AGB. Mr
Wilson was also recognised
by AGB and LEAD Ac Trust
for his service and
dedication to the school.

Mr Wilson thoroughly
enjoyed the assembly and
danced along to the song
the children sang for him,
as we know he would!

Thank you Mr Wilson, we
will all miss you



Goodbye from Y6:

From Bolsover class:



Goodbye from Y5:

From Graves class:

From Millennium class:



Goodbye from Y4:

From Weston class:

From Kelham class:



Goodbye from Y3:

From Year three class:



Goodbye from Y2:

From Norfolk class:



Goodbye from Y1:

From Sheaf class:

From Endcliffe class:


	Slide 1
	Slide 2: Goodbye from Y6:
	Slide 3: Goodbye from Y5:
	Slide 4: Goodbye from Y4:
	Slide 5: Goodbye from Y3:
	Slide 6: Goodbye from Y2:
	Slide 7: Goodbye from Y1:

